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part! From being on cloud nine - selected for the Springbok squad to go to the World Cup - I had been hit with
shattering news that was more than enough to knock the wind out of my sails. I couldn't believe it - just when my
career was beginning to soar. Being a top scorer in the winning Super 14 team, giving great performances in the Tri
Nations and against England at Loftus, getting selected into the Springbok squad for the World Cup - and now this?
These are the words of Pierre Spies, capped as a Springbok aged 21 only to be told a year later that he may never play
rugby again. In More than Rugby, Spies, one of the most imposing and explosive loose forwards that South Africa has
ever produced, shares his own story for the first time: his family life, his numerous sporting triumphs, and his faith.
Much more than a sports biography, this is the moving, personal story behind the well-loved 'No. 8' of South African
rugby. With a Foreword by Victor Matfield and contributions from Morné Steyn, Bryan Habana and Juan Smith.
Constitutional Comparison François Venter 2021-07-26 In our globalized era it has become impossible to deal effectively
with constitutional law and related subjects such as fundamental rights, administrative law and political science
without knowledge of foreign systems. A wealth of literature is available on practically all constitutional systems and
the intricacies of their application. This, however, presents the constitutionalist with a formidable problem: Which
foreign systems should I explore in order to make relevant comparisons, and how should I go about it? This book
addresses the core problems of comparability and appropriate comparative methodology in the realm of contemporary
constitutionalism. The outcome is, however, not mere theorizing. Most of the text is devoted to an incisive application
of the chosen comparative method to four geographically, historically, and culturally divergent, but thoroughly
comparable, constitutional systems. In the course of the comparative exercise, contemporary constitutional dogma and
constitutional mechanics are analyzed and explained, in many instances in their historical contexts, making the book
itself a useful source of comparative and historical information.
The Truth about Crime Jean Comaroff 2016-12-05 In this book, renowned anthropologists Jean and John L. Comaroff make a
startling but absolutely convincing claim about our modern era: it is not by our arts, our politics, or our science
that we understand ourselves—it is by our crimes. Surveying an astonishing range of forms of crime and policing—from
petty thefts to the multibillion-dollar scams of too-big-to-fail financial institutions to the collateral damage of
war—they take readers into the disorder of the late modern world. Looking at recent transformations in the
triangulation of capital, the state, and governance that have led to an era where crime and policing are ever more
complicit, they offer a powerful meditation on the new forms of sovereignty, citizenship, class, race, law, and
political economy of representation that have arisen. To do so, the Comaroffs draw on their vast knowledge of South
Africa, especially, and its struggle to build a democracy founded on the rule of law out of the wreckage of long years
of violence and oppression. There they explore everything from the fascination with the supernatural in policing to the
extreme measures people take to prevent home invasion, drawing illuminating comparisons to the United States and United
Kingdom. Going beyond South Africa, they offer a global criminal anthropology that attests to criminality as the
constitutive fact of contemporary life, the vernacular by which politics are conducted, moral panics voiced, and
populations ruled. The result is a disturbing but necessary portrait of the modern era, one that asks critical new
questions about how we see ourselves, how we think about morality, and how we are going to proceed as a global society.
Animal Education John B. Watson 1903
Hitmen for Hire Mark Shaw 2017-07-10 Hitmen for Hire takes the reader on a journey like no other, navigating a world of
paid hitmen, informers, rogue policemen, criminal taxi bosses, gang leaders, and crooked politicians and businessmen.
Criminologist Mark Shaw examines a society in which contract killings have become commonplace, looking at who arranges
hits, where to find a hitman, and even what it is like to operate as a hitman – or woman. Since 1994, South Africa has
seen a worrying increase in the commercialisation of murder – and has been rocked by several high-profile contract
killings. Drawing on his research of over a thousand incidents of hired assassinations, from 2000 to 2016, Shaw reveals
how these murders are used to exert a mafia-type control over the country's legal and illegal economic activity.
Contracted assassinations, and the organised criminal activity behind them, contain sinister linkages with the
upperworld, most visibly in relation to disputes over tenders and access to government resources. State security actors
increasingly mediate relations between the under and upper worlds, with serious implications for the long-term success
of the post-apartheid democratic project.
The Rhino Conspiracy Peter Hain 2020-09-10 In the last decade over 6,000 rhinos have been killed in South Africa.
Relentless poaching for their horns has led to a catastrophic fall in black rhino numbers. Meanwhile a corrupt South
African government turns a blind eye to the international trade in rhino horn. This is the background to Peter Hain’s
brilliantly pacey and timely thriller. Battling to defend the dwindling rhino population, a veteran freedom fighter is
forced to break his lifetime loyalty to the ANC as he confronts corruption at the very highest level. The stakes are
high. Can the country’s ancient rhino herd be saved from extinction by state-sponsored poaching? Has Mandela’s ‘rainbow
nation’ been irretrievably betrayed by political corruption and cronyism?
Cheetahs: Biology and Conservation 2017-11-28 Cheetahs: Biology and Conservation reports on the science and
conservation of the cheetah. This volume demonstrates the interdisciplinary nature of research and conservation efforts
to study and protect the cheetah. The book begins with chapters on the evolution, genetics, physiology, ecology and
behavior of the species, as well as distribution reports from range countries. These introductory chapters lead into
discussions of the challenges facing cheetah survival, including habitat loss, declining prey base, human-wildlife
conflict, illegal trade, and newly-emerging threats, notably climate change. This book also focuses on conservation
strategies and solutions, including environmental education and alternative livelihoods. Chapters on the role of
captive cheetahs to conservation and the long-term research of the species are included, as are a brief discussion of
the methods and analyses used to study the cheetah. The book concludes with the conservation status and future outlook
of the species. Cheetahs: Biology and Conservation is a valuable resource for the regional and global communities of
cheetah conservationists, researchers, and academics. Although cheetah focussed the book provides information relevant
to the study of broader topics such as wildlife conservation, captive breeding, habitat management, conservation
biology and animal behaviour. Cover photograph by Angela Scott Includes chapters by the world’s leading cheetah
researchers and practitioners, who have focused their efforts on this high-profile species of conservation concern
Provides findings as a combination of scientific detail and basic explanations so that they can be available not only
to cheetah researchers and conservationists, but also to policy makers, business leaders, zoo managers, academics,
students, and people interested in the cheetah and its future Presents the current knowledge of the species, helping
lay the foundations and best practices for cheetah conservation and research worldwide Additional protocols and forms
(which were provided by authors) can be found at the Cheetahs: Biology and Conservation companion site:
https://www.elsevier.com/books-and-journals/book-companion/9780128040881
The Role of the Judiciary in Environmental Governance Louis J Kotzé 2009-04-17 This important book investigates the
environmental legal frameworks, court structures and relevant jurisprudence of nineteen countries, representing legal
systems and legal cultures from a diverse array of countries situated across the globe. In doing so, it distils
comparative trends, new developments, and best practices in adjudication endeavours, highlighting the benefits and
shortcomings of the judicial approach to environmental governance.
The Rise Or Fall of South Africa Frans Cronje 2020-06-08 What awaits us in the 2020s and 2030s? Will the country
continue down the path of state capture, corrupt leadership and economic downturn? Or can South Africa rise from Jacob
Zuma's lost decade? Frans Cronje analyses where we are, predicts where we are headed, and warns that there is not much
time left to prepare for our future.
Operation Lock and the War on Rhino Poaching John Hanks 2015-04-29 "The aggressive poaching of rhinos needs to be
countered with equal aggression. So argued Prince Bernhard of the Netherlands, the founder president of the World Wide
Fund for Nature (WWF), at a 1987 meeting with John Hanks, conservation expert and WWF's head in Africa. The result was
Operation Lock, a secret initiative funded by Prince Bernhard and staffed by former SAS operatives. Operation Lock set
up headquarters in Johannesburg and extended its reach into neighbouring states: Namibia, Zambia, Botswana, Swaziland
and Mozambique. Its operatives planned to train game rangers, to pose as rhino horn traders in order to entrap buyers,
and to expose the kingpins who were driving the trade. It was a controversial approach, all the more because it was
working within apartheid South Africa in the late 1980s. When the existence of the project was finally leaked, WWF
denied any involvement, and John Hanks took the fall. In Operation Lock and the War on Rhino Poaching, John Hanks
finally tells the story of these explosive events from 25 years ago. As a leading international authority on
conservation, he also deals with the scourge of rhino poaching up to the present, and gives powerful and controversial
criticism of some of the current policies to curb poaching." -- Back cover.
The Comfort Crisis Michael Easter 2021-05-11 “If you've been looking for something different to level up your health,
fitness, and personal growth, this is it.”—Melissa Urban, Whole30 CEO and New York Times bestselling author Discover
the evolutionary mind and body benefits of living at the edges of your comfort zone and reconnecting with the wild. In
many ways, we’re more comfortable than ever before. But could our sheltered, temperature-controlled, overfed,
underchallenged lives actually be the leading cause of many our most urgent physical and mental health issues? In this
gripping investigation, award-winning journalist Michael Easter seeks out off-the-grid visionaries, disruptive genius
researchers, and mind-body conditioning trailblazers who are unlocking the life-enhancing secrets of a counterintuitive
solution: discomfort. Easter’s journey to understand our evolutionary need to be challenged takes him to meet the NBA’s
top exercise scientist, who uses an ancient Japanese practice to build championship athletes; to the mystical country
of Bhutan, where an Oxford economist and Buddhist leader are showing the world what death can teach us about happiness;
to the outdoor lab of a young neuroscientist who’s found that nature tests our physical and mental endurance in ways
that expand creativity while taming burnout and anxiety; to the remote Alaskan backcountry on a demanding thirty-threeday hunting expedition to experience the rewilding secrets of one of the last rugged places on Earth; and more. Along
the way, Easter uncovers a blueprint for leveraging the power of discomfort that will dramatically improve our health
and happiness, and perhaps even help us understand what it means to be human. The Comfort Crisis is a bold call to
break out of your comfort zone and explore the wild within yourself.
Poached Rachel Love Nuwer 2018-09-25 An intrepid investigation of the criminal world of wildlife trafficking--the
poachers, the traders, and the customers--and of those fighting against it Journalist Rachel Nuwer plunges the reader
into the underground of global wildlife trafficking, a topic she has been investigating for nearly a decade. Our
insatiable demand for animals--for jewelry, pets, medicine, meat, trophies, and fur--is driving a worldwide poaching
epidemic, threatening the continued existence of countless species. Illegal wildlife trade now ranks among the largest
contraband industries in the world, yet compared to drug, arms, or human trafficking, the wildlife crisis has received
scant attention and support, leaving it up to passionate individuals fighting on the ground to try to ensure that
elephants, tigers, rhinos, and more are still around for future generations. As Reefer Madness (Schlosser) took us into
the drug market, or Susan Orlean descended into the swampy obsessions of The Orchid Thief, Nuwer--an award-winning
science journalist with a background in ecology--takes readers on a narrative journey to the front lines of the trade:
to killing fields in Africa, traditional medicine black markets in China, and wild meat restaurants in Vietnam. Through
exhaustive first-hand reporting that took her to ten countries, Nuwer explores the forces currently driving demand for
animals and their parts; the toll that demand is extracting on species across the planet; and the conservationists,
rangers, and activists who believe it is not too late to stop the impending extinctions. More than a depressing list of
statistics, Poached is the story of the people who believe this is a battle that can be won, that our animals are not
beyond salvation.
Unfair Game Michael Ashcroft 2020-06-16 In April 2019 Lord Ashcroft published the results of his year-long
investigation into South Africa’s captive-bred lion industry. Over eleven pages of a single edition of the Mail on
Sunday he showed why this sickening trade, which involves appalling cruelty to the ‘King of the Savannah’ from birth to
death, has become a stain on the country. Unfair Game, to be published in June 2020, features the shocking results of a
new inquiry Lord Ashcroft has conducted into South Africa’s lion business. In the book, he shows how tourists are
unwittingly being used to support the abuse of lions; he details how lions are being tranquilised and then hunted in
enclosed spaces; he urges the British government to ban the import of captive-bred lion trophies; and he demonstrates
why Asia’s insatiable appetite for lion bones has become a multimillion-dollar business linked to criminality and
corruption, which now underpins South Africa's captive lion industry.
Tortoises and Freshwater Turtles IUCN/SSC Tortoise and Freshwater Turtle Specialist Group 1991
The Recreational Frontier Michael Kleinod 2017 This study treats ecotourism in National Protected Areas of Lao PDR as a
“recreational frontier” which instrumentalizes the recreation of human natures in capitalism’s centers for that of
nonhuman natures at capitalism’s (closing) frontiers. This world-ecological practice of ecorational instrumentality –
i.e. of nature domination in the name of “Nature” – presents a remedy for capitalism’s crisis that is itself crisisridden, enacting a central tension of ecocapitalism: that between “conservation” and “development”. This epistemicinstitutional tension is traced through the preconditions, modes and effects of ecotourism in Laos by gradually zooming
from the most general scale of societal nature relations into the most detailed intricacies of ecotouristic practice.
The combination of Bourdieu, Marx and Critical Theory enables a systematic analysis of the recreational frontier as

Between the Lines - The Spirit of South African Rugby Matthew Knight 2012-10-09 It's in the early morning, usually on
dry, icy cold, thorn-strewn fields, that rugby legends are created. The boys are kaalvoet, the linesmen are spectators,
sometimes unwillingly plucked from the makeshift stands, and the aroma of boerewors on hot coals drifts across the
field. It is here that the love for the game of rugby is born, where passion is first ignited. Between the Lines is a
journey to the heart of South Africa's rugby spirit. Join Matthew Knight as he travels from Bishops in Cape Town - the
birthplace of rugby in South Africa - to the hallowed corridors of Hilton College and Michaelhouse in KwaZulu-Natal, to
dusty platteland dorps where Bok greats such as Os du Randt were nurtured, and Grey College in Bloemfontein, the
undisputed nursery for future Springboks. Knight meticulously mines South Africa's rich rugby heritage and interviews
some of the former and current greats of the game. Characters such as Schalk Burger Snr and son, 'Skonk' Nicholson
(South Africa's longest-serving coach), Mark Andrews and Nick Mallett, among many others, share their memories of the
game that has left an indelible impression on their lives, as well as the lives of those who cheered them on from the
stands. This is Knight's quest to discover the foundation of Springbok success: schools' rugby.
Spud - Learning to Fly John van de Ruit 2012-09-18 As Spud Milton continues his diabolical stagger through adolescence,
he learns one of life's most important lessons: when dealing with women and cretins, nothing is ever quite as it seems.
'I'm practically a man in most areas,' writes Spud confidently on his sixteenth birthday. The year is 1992 and, as
always in South Africa, radical change is in the air. The country may be on the bumpy road to an uncomfortable
redemption, but Spud Milton is hoping for a smooth ride as he returns to boarding school as a senior. Instead, he
discovers that his vindictive arch enemy is back to taunt him and that a garrulous Malawian has taken residence in his
dormitory, along with the regular inmates and misfits he calls friends. Spud's world has never seemed less certain. He
attempts to master Shakespeare, wrestles constantly with God and the power of negative thinking, and develops an
aversion to fried fish after a shocking discovery about his grandmother, Wombat. Spud - Learning to Fly transports the
reader on an authentic tragicomic journey, deep into the sublime and ridiculous world of being a teenager. It is the
third and penultimate instalment in the series of Spud Milton's schoolboy diaries, following on the best-selling Spud
and Spud - The Madness Continues....
Steeped in Blood David Klatzow 2010-11-05 Bloody crimes of passion, political assassinations, sinister poisonings,
investment fraud and mass mining disasters ... Dr David Klatzow has seen it all. During his extraordinary twenty-sixyear career as South Africa’s foremost independent forensic scientist, he has investigated countless high-profile and
notorious cases. Steeped in Blood provides gripping accounts of dozens of these matters, including the infamous deaths
of Brett Kebble and Inge Lotz, the Helderberg aeroplane crash and the frustrating investigations of the brutal
apartheid years. From the Gugulethu Seven and Trojan Horse massacres to the assassination of David Webster, Klatzow’s
investigations reveal his fierce determination to unveil the truth in spite of overwhelming state obstructions, police
bungling and cover-ups. Unfazed by controversy and unwilling to accept no for an answer, Klatzow’s tenacity,
fearlessness and forensic know-how are used to brilliant effect in these fascinating cases. This book exposes a
demanding and sinister world where the rewards are equalled only by the frustrations, and where the truth is always
elusive. But the truth is out there, and David Klatzow will find it.
Tiger Bone & Rhino Horn Richard Ellis 2013-02-22 In parts of Korea and China, moon bears, black but for the crescentshaped patch of white on their chests, are captured in the wild and brought to "bear farms" where they are imprisoned
in squeeze cages, and a steel catheter is inserted into their gall bladders. The dripping bile is collected as a cure
for ailments ranging from an upset stomach to skin burns. The bear may live as long as fifteen years in this state.
Rhinos are being illegally poached for their horns, as are tigers for their bones, thought to improve virility. Booming
economies and growing wealth in parts of Asia are increasing demand for these precious medicinals. Already endangered
species are being sacrificed for temporary treatments for nausea and erectile dysfunction. Richard Ellis, one of the
world's foremost experts in wildlife extinction, brings his alarm to the pages of Tiger Bone & Rhino Horn, in the hope
that through an exposure of this drug trade, something can be done to save the animals most direly threatened. Trade in
animal parts for traditional Chinese medicine is a leading cause of species endangerment in Asia, and poaching is
increasing at an alarming rate. Most of traditional Chinese medicine relies on herbs and other plants, and is not a
cause for concern. Ellis illuminates those aspects of traditional medicine, but as wildlife habitats are shrinking for
the hunted large species, the situation is becoming ever more critical. One hundred years ago, there were probably
100,000 tigers in India, South China, Sumatra, Bali, Java, and the Russian Far East. The South Chinese, Caspian,
Balinese, and Javan species are extinct. There are now fewer than 5,000 tigers in all of India, and the numbers are
dropping fast. There are five species of rhinoceros--three in Asia and two in Africa--and all have been hunted to near
extinction so their horns can be ground into powder, not for aphrodisiacs, as commonly thought, but for ailments
ranging from arthritis to depression. In 1930, there were 80,000 black rhinos in Africa. Now there are fewer than
2,500. Tigers, bears, and rhinos are not the only animals pursued for the sake of alleviating human ills--the list
includes musk deer, sharks, saiga antelope, seahorses, porcupines, monkeys, beavers, and sea lions--but the dwindling
numbers of those rare species call us to attention. Ellis tells us what has been done successfully, and contemplates
what can and must be done to save these animals or, sadly, our children will witness the extinction of tigers, rhinos,
and moon bears in their lifetime.
The Beautiful Screaming Of Pigs Damon Galgut 2012-10-09 I was back in a hospital bed, with a doctor sitting beside me.
'Try to describe how you feel,' he said. 'I feel dislocated,' I told him. 'Not part of life.' 'Whose life?' 'Mine.
Everybody's. Life.' And the familiar sensation started up in my belly, the shaking spread into my arms. I covered my
face with my hands, but I couldn't block out what I saw.' A year ago Patrick Winter, a young South African, was sent to
Namibia to complete his military service and to defend his country against 'terrorism'. Now he is back, to meet
Godfrey, his mother's freedom fighter boyfriend, and to witness the country's first free elections. But Patrick needs
to confront and process much more than a country in transition, and in doing so he is forced to revisit his past and to
face the pain and the demons that haunt him.
Thinking up a Hurricane Martinique Stilwell 2012-09-28 In the spring of 1977 Frank Stilwell launched Vingila, 17 tons
of welded together 11-millimetre steel plates, in Durban harbour. An electrician by trade, Frank's experience of
sailing amounted to not very much - an unpleasant spell on a Scottish fishing trawler as a young man and a brief
holiday on someone else's yacht off the coast of Mozambique a couple of years before. Never one to be daunted by a
challenge or to be resisted in any way, he took his nine year old twins, Robert and Nicky, out of school, persuaded his
wife Maureen that they would all learn how to sail and cope with life on the open seas as they went, and prepared to
follow his dream of circumnavigating the world. Facing real danger from the elements and at first having to live more
by their wits than their skills, the Stilwell family set off boldly, determined to become part of a community of
sailors and adventurers who spend more time on the ocean than they do on dry land. In this unique coming of age memoir
Martinique Stilwell's recounting of her true life gypsy childhood is poignant and funny and heartbreaking all at the
same time. With the wisdom and innocence of a child's point of view, it is a powerful yet tender story of physical and
emotional adversity, of family dysfunction and the ties that bind, and of the shackles and exhilarating freedom of
growing up different.
Militarised Responses to Transnational Organised Crime Tuesday Reitano 2017-10-06 This edited volume examines the use
of militarised responses to different forms of criminal activity, discussing the outcomes and unintended consequences.
Politicians and policymakers frequently use militarised responses to look tough on crime. The deployment of armies,
navies, military assets and militarised approaches can send a powerful message, but have produced mixed results. While
they generate the perception that governments are actively engaged on issues of concern to the public, and in some
cases have resulted in notable successes, on the downside they have frequently also increased the loss of life,
exacerbated the humanitarian consequences of a particular crime and entrenched divides between security and state
institutions and the criminal proponents, narrowing the possibilities for future negotiated solutions. By focusing on
four different areas of criminality – wildlife crime, piracy, migration and drug trafficking – the book allows context
and evidence-based conclusions to be drawn on the strategic value and commonality of responses and their outcomes.
A Separate Development Christopher Hope 2016-03-17 Young Harry Moto has problems with fallen arches, crinkly hair that
won't flatten down, a plump chest and, for a white man, unusually dark skin. Harry's appearance provokes mercilessly
sarcastic taunting from his school mates but, living in South Africa, it is not surprising that it is his skin colour
which eventually brings about his downfall...
Killing for Profit Julian Rademeyer 2012-11-08 A terrifying true story of greed, corruption, depravity and ruthless
criminal enterprise ... On the black markets of Southeast Asia, rhino horn is worth more than gold, cocaine and heroin.
This is the chilling story of a more than two-year-long investigation into a dangerous criminal underworld where
merciless syndicates will stop at nothing to attain their prize. It is a tale of greed, folly and corruption, and of an
increasingly desperate battle to save the rhino – which has survived for more than 50 million years – from extinction.
Killing for Profit is a meticulous, devastating and revelatory account of one of the world’s most secretive trades. It
exposes poachers, gangsters, con men, mercenaries, killers, gunrunners, diplomats, government officials and other key
players behind the slaughter. And it follows the bloody trail from the front lines of the rhino wars in South Africa,
Zimbabwe and Mozambique to the medicine markets of Vietnam and the lair of a wildlife-trafficking kingpin on the banks
of the Mekong River in Laos ...
Killing for Profit Julian Rademeyer 2013-03-15 "On the black markets of Southeast Asia, rhino horn is worth more than
gold, cocaine and heroin. This is the chilling story of a two-year-long investigation into a dangerous criminal
underworld and the merciless syndicates that will stop at nothing to obtain their prize. It is a tale of greed, folly
and corruption, and of an increasingly desperate battle to save the rhino--which has survived for more than fifty
million years--from extinction."--P. [4] of cover.
IUCN Red List Categories and Criteria International Union for Conservation of Nature and Natural Resources 2001 The
threatened species categories used in Red Data Books and Red Lists have been in place for almost 30 years. The IUCN Red
List Categories and Criteria provide an easily and widely understood system for classifying species at high risk of
global extinction, so as to focus attention on conservation measures designed to protect them. This latest version of
the classification system was adopted by the IUCN Council in February 2001 and reflects comments from the IUCN and SSC
memberships and the final meeting of the Criteria Review Working Group.
Jesus Through Middle Eastern Eyes Kenneth E. Bailey 2009-08-20 Beginning with Jesus' birth, Ken Bailey leads you on a
kaleidoscopic study of Jesus throughout the four Gospels, examining the life and ministry of Jesus with attention to
the Lord's Prayer, the Beatitudes, Jesus' relationship to women, and especially Jesus' parables. The work dispels the
obscurity of Western interpretations with a stark vision of Jesus in his original context.
An African Love Story Daphne Sheldrick 2012-03-01 Daphne Sheldrick's best-selling love story of romance, life and
elephants, An African Love Story: Love, Life and Elephants is an incredible story from Africa's greatest living
conservationist. A typical day for Daphne involves rescuing baby elephants from poachers; finding homes for orphan
elephants, all the while campaigning the ever-present threat of poaching for the ivory trade. An African Love Story is
the incredible memoir of her life. It tells two stories - one is the extraordinary love story which blossomed when
Daphne fell head over heels with Tsavo Game Park and its famous warden, David Sheldrick. The second is the love story
of how Daphne and David, who devoted their lives to saving elephant orphans, at first losing every infant under the age
of two until Daphne at last managed to devise the first-ever milk formula which would keep them alive. 'Compulsively
readable', Mail on Sunday 'An enchanting memoir', Telegraph Daphne Sheldrick has spent her entire life in Kenya. For
over 25 years, she and her husband, David, the famous founder of the the giant Tsavo National Park, raised and
rehabilitated back into the wild orphans of misfortune from many different wild species. These included elephants,
rhinos, buffaloes, zebra, eland, kudu, impala, warthogs and many other smaller animals. In 2006 she was made Dame
Commander of the British Empire by the Queen.
African Rhino Richard Emslie 1999 The black and the white rhinoceros have become flagship species for international
conservation. They are significant not only for the continuation of a major evolutionary heritage, but also as symbols
for the protection of African savannahs. The battle for the survival of these species has been marked by some notable
successes and sadly, many failures, and the situation is still critical. The international horn trade ban and the
domestic bans imposed in most traditional user states have driven the trade further underground, in some cases
inflating prices and making illegal dealing even more lucrative.This Plan is aimed at donors, government and nongovernment organizations, and all those involved in rhino conservation. It outlines the actions and strategies needed
to catalyse support for these majestic animals, and help secure their future in sub-Saharan Africa. The overall
conclusion is that, given the political will, stability and adequate field expenditure, rhinos can be conserved in the
wild.
More than Rugby Pierre Spies 2012-09-28 You might never play rugby again.' Everything that I had done for the largest
part of my life had been centred around rugby, so you can imagine the shock I experienced on hearing that. But if you
thought that was bad - there's more. The doctor went on to say that I could even die. That was the truly devastating
killing-for-profit-julian-rademeyer

1/2

Downloaded from licm.mcgill.ca on December 9, 2022 by guest

poignantly when two six-week-old leopard cubs become the charge of 22-year-old game ranger Graham Cooke at Londolozi.
Staying with the cubs in an unfenced bush camp surrounded by lions, hyenas and other leopards, he must first gain their
trust before he begins to guide them towards release in the wild. It takes weeks of patience and gentleness for Graham
to be accepted into the cubs' small family unit and to find ways of communicating with the young leopards as he slowly
begins to introduce them to their new environment. Graham finds himself drawn more to the wary little female than her
easy-going brother, but over time both cubs come to recognise him as their protector. They form a bond of friendship
through which he can gain unparalleled insights into their development and behaviour. When, a year later, the cubs are
relocated to the Zambian wilderness, Graham faces the hardest task of all: to set free the young animals he has become
so devoted to so that they can return to a wild existence where he is unable to control their fate.
African Muckraking Anya Schiffrin 2018-04-10 African Muckraking is the first collection of investigative and
campaigning journalism written by Africans about Africa. The editors delved into the history of modern Africa to find
the most important and compelling pieces of journalism on the stories that matter. This collection of 41 pieces of
African journalism includes passionate and committed writing on labor abuses, police brutality, women's rights, the
struggle for democracy and independence on the continent and other subjects. Each piece of writing is introduced by a
noted scholar or journalist who explains the context and why the journalism mattered. Some of the highlights include:
Feminist writing from Tunisia into the 1930s, exposés of the secret tactics planned by the South African government
during apartheid, Richard Mgamba's searing description of the albino brothers in Tanzania who fear for their lives, and
the reporting by Liberian journalist Mae Azango on genital cutting, which forced her to go into hiding. Many African
Muckrakers have been imprisoned and even killed for their work. African Muckraking is a must-read for anyone who cares
about journalism and Africa.
Lyster's International Wildlife Law Michael Bowman 2010-12-23 The development of international wildlife law has been
one of the most significant exercises in international law-making during the last fifty years. This second edition of
Lyster's International Wildlife Law coincides with both the UN Year of Biological Diversity and the twenty-fifth
anniversary of Simon Lyster's first edition. The risk of wildlife depletion and species extinction has become even
greater since the 1980s. This new edition provides a clear and authoritative analysis of the key treaties which
regulate the conservation of wildlife and habitat protection, and of the mechanisms available to make them work. The
original text has also been significantly expanded to include analysis of the philosophical and welfare considerations
underpinning wildlife protection, the cross-cutting themes of wildlife and trade, and the impact of climate change and
other anthropogenic interferences with species and habitat. Lyster's International Wildlife Law is an indispensable
reference work for scholars, practitioners and policy-makers alike.
Ivory, Horn and Blood Ronald Orenstein 2013 Describes the illegal trafficking of elephant ivory and rhinoceros horns
and the implications for these endangered animals.
Recognising Postnatal Depression Andrea Taub-Da Costa 2012-09-28 The journey to motherhood is sometimes clouded with
unrealistic expectations and society's unfair judgement of any woman who isn't immediately blissfully happy with her
new baby. Giving birth is a major life adjustment and rite of passage for all mothers. This book is for anyone who is
struggling or has struggled on that journey, who may be grappling with confusion, anxiety, fear or anger. It offers
hope, support and comfort and a clear path out of what may feel like a bewildering or overwhelming situation. Postnatal
depression affects around 30 per cent of mothers, but partners, children, extended family, friends and colleagues all
feel its ripple effect, and many mothers do not know, or do not wish to acknowledge, that this misunderstood illness
can be treated just like any other. Written by a medical doctor, a clinical psychologist and their patient, a writer,
each author contributes her own personal experience and expertise in the area of postnatal depression to an open and
enlightening discussion of just what this illness is, how to recognise it and ways to achieve recovery of body, mind
and spirit. They call on health care professionals and society at large to respond timeously, knowledgeably and with
empathy to what is, for many mothers, a medical emergency. Women from different walks of life agreed to share with the
authors, and now with the reader, their tough yet transformational experiences of postnatal depression, offering hope
and encouragement and revealing the power of healing through openness and the telling of their stories.

enactment of various contradictions deriving from the “false-and-real” Nature/Society dualism.
Environmental Crime and Social Conflict Avi Brisman 2016-03-09 This impressive collection of original essays explores
the relationship between social conflict and the environment - a topic that has received little attention within
criminology. The chapters provide a systematic and comprehensive introduction and overview of conflict situations
stemming from human exploitation of environments, as well as the impact of social conflicts on the wellbeing and health
of specific species and ecosystems. Largely informed by green criminology perspectives, the chapters in the book are
intended to stimulate new understandings of the relationships between humans and nature through critical evaluation of
environmental destruction and degradation associated with social conflicts occurring around the world. With a goal of
creating a typology of environment-social conflict relationships useful for green criminological research, this study
is essential reading for scholars and academics in criminology, as well as those interested in crime, law and justice.
Qualitative Research Methods for Media Studies Bonnie Brennen 2012-11-12 This book introduces the essential qualitative
methods used in media research, with an emphasis on integrating theory with practice. Each method is introduced through
step-by-step instruction on conducting research and interpreting research findings, alongside in-depth discussions of
the historical, cultural, and theoretical context of the particular method and case studies drawn from published
scholarship. This text is a comprehensive and accessible introduction to qualitative methods, ideal for media and mass
communication research courses.
Project Coast Chandré Gould 2002 Project Coast was the codename for a covert programme, established by the South
African apartheid government in 1981, to develop a range of chemical and biological agents intended for use against
opponents of the regime within and outside the state. This book examines the history of the project, its operation
outside ordinary political, military and financial controls, through to its eventual demise in 1995. It draws on
information made public at the Truth and Reconciliation Commission hearings, as well as evidence presented at the
criminal trial of Dr Wouter Basson, the project's director.
Rogue Johann van Loggerenberg 2016-09-19 The story of a ‘rogue unit’ operating within the South African Revenue Service
(SARS) became entrenched in the public mind following a succession of sensational reports published by the Sunday Times
in 2014. The unit, the reports claimed, had carried out a series of illegal spook operations: they had spied on
President Jacob Zuma, run a brothel, illegally bought spyware and entered into unlawful tax settlements. In a plot of
Machiavellian proportions, head of the elite crime-busting unit Johann van Loggerenberg and many of SARS’s top
management were forced to resign. Van Loggerenberg’s select team of investigators, with their impeccable track record
of busting high-level financial fraudsters and nailing tax criminals, lost not only their careers but also their
reputations. Now, in this extraordinary account, they finally get to put the record straight and the rumours to rest:
there was no ‘rogue unit’. The public had been deceived, seemingly by powers conspiring to capture SARS for their own
ends. Shooting down the allegations he has faced one by one, Van Loggerenberg tells the story of what really happened
inside SARS, revealing details of some of the unit’s actual investigations.
Wildlife Trafficking Gian Ege 2020-10-09 "Wildlife trafficking threatens the existence of many plant and animal species
and accelerates the destruction of wildlife, forests, and other natural resources. It contributes to environmental
degradation, destroys unique natural habitats, and deprives many countries and their populations of scarce renewable
resources. Nevertheless, preventing and supressing the illegal trade in wildlife, animal parts, and plants is presently
not a priority in many countries and it remains overlooked and poorly researched. The chapters included in this volume
address causes, characteristics, and actors of wildlife trafficking, analyse detection methods, and explore different
international and national legal frameworks." This work was published by Saint Philip Street Press pursuant to a
Creative Commons license permitting commercial use. All rights not granted by the work's license are retained by the
author or authors.
Landscape of Memory Sabine Marschall 2009-12-14 This book critically investigates the flourishing monument phenomenon
in post-apartheid South Africa, notably the political discourses that fuel it; its impact on identity formation, its
potential benefits, and most importantly its ambivalences and contradictions.
My Life With Leopards - Graham Cooke's Story Fransje van Riel 2012-09-03 Human emotion and animal instinct meet
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